
 
 

FORTH PORTS LIMITED  
 

 

  

NtM No 47 of 2024                                                 20th May 2024    

  

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Ploughing Operations - Port of Rosyth 

 

Mariners are advised that ploughing operations will be taking place in the Port of Rosyth and its 
approaches, commencing on the 20th of May, for a period of around 5 days.  
 
These activities will be carried out by the ‘Forth Sentinel’.  
 
The vessel will advise Forth and Tay Navigation of all movements and will maintain a listening 
watch on VHF Channel 71 and 16 
 
 

Status of previously published notices:  

 

No 73 of 2021 remains in force, 

Nos 08, 09, 22, and 89 of 2023 remain in force, 

Nos 01, 25, 28, 40, 45 and 46 of 2024 remain in force. 

 

Issued by:  

Greg Macintyre 

Harbour Master – Forth & Tay 

 

 

 

 


